
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to inform you of a few key Christmas dates for your diaries. 

 

Winter Wonderland will take place from 5-7pm on Wednesday 11th December.  The 

Christmas Concert will follow at 7.30pm. 

 

We will be serving Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 18th December for students who 

would like this, other options will still be available. 

 

The school closes on Friday 20th December and re-opens on Monday 6th January 2020. 

 

Please see below the arrangements for the last day of term: 

 

Period 1 and Period 2    

 

Year 10 and 11 watch the Staff Pantomime  

 

Years 7, 8, 9 form time 

 

Year 10 and 11 can leave at 10.30am or after brunch 

 

Brunch for the whole school will be served from 10.30am until 11.00am 

 

Period 3 and 4  

 

Year 7, 8, 9 watch the Staff Pantomime 

 

12.45pm Students leave – Langwith and New Houghton buses only arrive. 

 

It will also be Christmas Jumper Day which will cost £1 per student and the proceeds will 

go to the Save the Children Charity. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a relaxing and peaceful Christmas and Happy 

New Year and thank you for your support over what has been a busy and productive 

term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Cottingham 

Principal 
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